Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 12:32 PM

To: Matt Green; Mann, Ryan; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Cc: Rebecca Haskell; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; DeAnn Grant
Subject: RE: SRO State COM # 006H (1-20-18) Release (2RP-4589) Workplan

RE: COG * SRO St Com 6H * 2RP-4589 * DOR: 1/20/18
All,

This proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please advise once remedial activities have
been scheduled, and, in the event liner placement is utilized.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Matt Green <mgreen@2m-environmental.com>

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:45 AM

To: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Subject: SRO State COM # 006H (1-20-18) Release (2RP-4589) Workplan

Mr. Bratcher / Mr. Mann,

Good morning, please find attached the Soil Investigation Summary and Proposed Remediation Workplan for the SRO
State COM # 006H Release (2RP-4589) for your review and approval. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks and have a good day.

Regards,

Matthew Green, P.G.

President

2M Environmental Services, LLC.
Cell #: 432-230-3763

Office #: 432-614-6793



mgreen@?2m-environmental.com




